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From: Tim Heron
To: Charlotte Henry
Cc: "President"; "Kara King"; "Ken Hudson"; "WallySchuman"; execassist.nwtmn@northwestel.net; "NWTMN";


"George Lafferty"; "Lorne"; "Trudy King"; tom_unka_17@hotmail.com; "Shawn Mckay"; "Jake Heron"; "Darwin
Hanna"; "Ron Yaworsky"


Subject: Snap Lake
Date: October-22-14 4:00:45 PM


Charlotte,
This is the information I received from Kara King, the Fort Resolution Metis council
president. The water treatment plans and tailings measurements.  Snap Lake is connected to
Artillery Lake Watershed so it will impact water levels for when we go for Caribou, also their
waste piles are going to be 400 feet and have acidic run off. If the water levels fluctuate at
Artillery Lake and its watershed it can impact our ability to harvest wildlife. Impacts to the
fish are unknown to date.  Also with the rock pile going to be as high up to 400 feet, what
impacts is that going to have on caribou migrations.
 
The
 
 
Mashi,
 
 
 
 
 
Tim Heron
Interim Measures Agreement coordinator
Phone: (867)-872-2770
Cell: (867)-621-0588
Fax: (867)872-3586
Email: rcc.nwtmn@northwestel.net
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